
Updated 03/16/2020 

 

COVID-19 

The Library will be closed (until March 30th at the earliest) as we strive to keep our communities safe. 

Executive Order 2020-09 (COVID-19) 

 

Our WiFi is Your WiFi 

Free internet access is available 24/7 outside the Library. Please feel free to sit in your car or in our 

garden and use our WiFi any time. Our network name is "Library Public WiFi". There is no password. 

Borrow Digital Materials 

If you have a Saugatuck-Douglas District Library card and access to WiFi, you can borrow digital 

materials on your personal device. Visit sdlibrary.org to get started. If you do not have a Library card, we 

will issue a temporary card for the purpose of digital borrowing. Call (269) 857-8241 Monday-Friday 

10:00am-6:00pm or email info@sdlibrary.org to request a card. 

No Returns 

Our outdoor book drop is locked and we will not be accepting returns. Please keep all library materials 

until we reopen. You will not be charged late fees.  

Holds 

If you currently have materials on the hold shelf, they will be available for you to check out when we 

reopen. No new holds will be processed while we are closed. 

https://www.michigan.gov/whitmer/0,9309,7-387-90499_90705-521789--,00.html
mailto:info@sdlibrary.org

